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Carolzn A. Koegler

From: Timothy Chevalier <tim@mcnich.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 31, 2018 4:18 PM

To: RulesComment

Subject: Comment on Proposed Amendment to Rule 8.4

Dear Advisory Committee on Rules,

| write to join the others who have expressed their concerns about the proposed amendment to Rule of Professional
Conduct 8.4. While | agree with the goal of reducing discrimination and harassment, | am concerned that this proposal is
too broadly drafted to have the desired effect. | am concerned that the broad scope of the rule will lead to unintended
consequences and will discourage vigorous advocacy on important social topics.

Thanks
Tim
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